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Sharon 
 
My colleagues in our Dublin office forwarded me your letter (attached) for response. 
Waterways Ireland are in the process of seeking quotations for both the removal of graffiti and the 
cutting back of vegetation at the 9th lockhouse. Please note however that due to the bird nesting 
season there may be restrictions on the removal of vegetation until September. 
It is Waterways Irelands intention to dispose of the property and have appointed Ray Cooke as the 
agent who will handle the sale on our behalf. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Orla 
 
 
Orla Foster 
Senior Administrator 
Property & Legal 
2 Sligo Road 
Enniskillen 
BT74 7JY 
  
Tel 028/04866346256 
  
email: orla.foster@waterwaysireland.org 
 

“Waterways Ireland, managing and promoting the inland waterways 
for the benefit of all…” 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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